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KDOT Making Holiday Travel Planning Easier
(KAIR)--With the start of the Memorial Day weekend, many of us will be hitting the road as the
summer travel season kicks off. AAA is projecting that over 31-million Americans will travel fifty
miles or more from home this weekend, a 1.5 percent increase from the 35.5 million people who
traveled last year.

If you are one of the many traveling the weekend, the Kansas Department of Transportation has you
covered with travel planning on Kansas highways. Both the KanDrive website and 511 phone
system can be used by travelers to help plan their routes throughout Kansas. 

The KanDrive site, which can be found at kandrive.org, is a website for Kansas and surrounding
states that provides essential information for planning your trip. It includes camera images,
interactive maps, road conditions, and links to other transportation resources. 

Much of the same information can be accessed by calling 511 in Kansas or 1-866-511-KDOT
anywhere in the United States.


